CONSULTING LAND SURVEYORS

1113 Hunt Avenue, St. Helena, CA 94574 (707) 963-1217 ◆ FAX (707) 963-1829 E-Mail: jwebb@albionsurveys.com

May 30, 2008

Ms. Mary Doyle Napa County Conservation, Development and Planning Department To Be Delivered JUN 0 5 2008

NAPA CO. CONSERVATION
DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING DEPT.

Regarding: Pavitt Family Winery P06-01426

Dear Mary:

In an effort to reduce the proposed winery impacts on the neighbors, we have researched the options for reducing the potential for noise emitted from the winery. We have had a lengthy discussion with Jerald Hyde, Physicist and Acoustic Expert, retired. Mr. Hyde explained that the best remedy for noise reduction on this project is to place the winery building between the source of the noise and the neighbor's residence. Based upon this recommendation, the Pavitt's are willing, and hereby proposing, to relocate the crush pad area from the east side of the winery as shown on the site plan to the south side of the winery, thus placing the winery building between the potential source of noise and the neighbor.

Mr. Hyde also recommended that no work talk place during the night time which he said is technically defined as the time between 10:00 pm and 7:00 am. Per our current application on file, the proposed time of operation at the winery is between 7:00 am and 5:00 pm.

Attached you will find the revised site plan map depicting the relocated crush pad.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me anytime.

Very Truly Yours,

Albion Surveys, Inc

V

Letters\2823 rev crush

CC: Shane and Suzanne Pavitt

Principal PLS 6709